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Dear Parents/Carers,       

 

On 28th April 2023, children in Year 3 will be visiting The Houses of Parliament to build 

on their English and curriculum learning: Power and Governance. Children will have 

the opportunity to have a guided tour around the building.  

 

We will be traveling by train and bus, leaving school at 09:00 am and returning by 

15:15 pm.  There is no cost for the children.  

 

Please provide a packed lunch for your child as we will be out for the whole day. 

Any child who receives a free school meal will be provided with a free school 

packed lunch.  

 

Children are required to wear their school uniform on the trip. Please also make sure 

your child is wearing a suitable coat or jacket and sensible shoes/trainers for the trip.  

 

As this trip is in a public place, we would be very grateful for offers of help from 

parents and carers; we are reliant on the support of additional adults in order for 

such trips to take place and are very grateful for any offers of help. If you are 

available to support on this day, please let Miss Basi know as soon as possible as 

parental spaces do fill up quickly and they are very limited. We will not be able to 

guarantee that there will be enough spaces for all parent volunteers to accompany 

us 

                                                                

Please give permission on Arbor for your child to attend the trip by Friday 21st April 

2023.  

 

Warm Regards  

 

Miss Basi, Year 3  
 
                                                            


